99 honda accord interior

Make Model Year. Price and Payment. Vehicle History. Engine and Drivetrain. Vehicle Listing
Details. Once you've chosen your next car, our team of financing experts are trained to sort
through various auto loans in order to help you find the right one for your needs. We also work
with all Credit Unions in the local area. Right off route Rack up savings on this economical
vehicle. You'll love how smooth this baby purrs! Call today to schedule your test drive. Our
team of experts is available to guide you through this process with ease in a welcoming and
simple environment. This Honda Accord Sdn comes Factory equipped with an impressive 3
engine, an automatic transmission. Honda Marysville has the used cars Columbus, Ohio
shoppers trust for safety, reliability and service. We are happy to provide you with a copy of the
Carfax, vehicle inspection, and completed services upon request. Call us today for any
additional details or to arrange a test drive today. At Norm Reeves Honda Huntington Beach we
offer an exclusive market price comparison upon request for every used vehicle we sell. Ask for
a copy of your report and an explanation of how Internet Direct Pricing can save you time and
money on your next purchase. Our Service Department has been awarded an additional 10
times for outstanding Customer Service Experience. The following items have been
reconditioned on this vehicle: new brakes and new pair of tires! Best of all the price you see is
the price you pay. No haggling. No back and forth. No pressure. And this price is so good it is
guaranteed. Subject to certain terms and conditions. See store for details. Some restrictions
apply. Disinfectant methods or claims should not be deemed to state or imply these products
can eliminate or prevent transmission of any virus, illness or disease. Sold as is and for parts
only! That's what we want from the time you walk into our showroom looking for the new or
used Honda vehicle of your dreams to the day you want to trade it in. See dealer for details. It is
a Fixer-Upper: a low-cost car option for those with the ability to perform mechanical repairs
themselves, or have access to others who can help. Our comprehensive point inspection report
lists suggested repairs. This list can be used as a guideline for you or, at your option, we can
perform these repairs for you at a discount. Contact a Sales Associate for more details - 'It is a
Fixer-Upper: a low-cost car option for those with the ability to perform mechanical repairs
themselves, or have access to others who can help. Trade must be present at time of
transaction. We have a state of the art facility that is ready to help you with your new or used
Volkswagen purchase, used cars, used trucks, used SUVs, and used vans wherever you live.
Call us at or visit our website at Odometer is miles below market average! Contemporary
Automotive would like to invite you to our dealership, to view the areas largest Pre-owned
inventory. Visit our website, Most Vehicles qualify for a for a 5yr Extended Warranty!! Recent
Arrival! That is what makes us the best place in michiana to buy your next pre owned car truck
or SUV. Check out all of our inventory at HeadersAuto. Mishawaka Indiana. Visit Headers Auto
Sales online at headersauto. The vehicle is front wheel drive. This model has a 2. This Honda
Accord gleams with a shiny gold metallic finish. Front and rear side curtain airbags are included
on this unit. This vehicle is equipped with front air bags. Anti-lock brakes will help you stop in
an emergency. The Honda Accord features cruise control for long trips. The tilt steering wheel
in this unit allows you to adjust the driving experience to fit you. This Honda Accord has an
automatic transmission. This Honda Accord is equipped with a gasoline engine. Stay safe with
additional front side curtain airbags. Mid-sized cars are the perfect size. Please contact our
dealership for more information. Popular searches. My notifications My Account. Save Search.
Enter your ZIP code to show only relevant vehicles for sale nearby. Search radius. Home
delivery available. Only show local listings. Year s. Price and Payment Loan Price. Type Sedan
9, Coupe Engine and Drivetrain Transmission Automatic 9, Manual Engine Type Gas 9, Hybrid 8.
Drivetrain Front Wheel Drive 10, Cylinders 4 cylinders 8, 6 cylinders Fuel Economy. Vehicle
Listing Details Recently added listings. Listings with recent price drops. No accidents. New
Listing. Price Drop. Know The Deal. Close C. Showing 1 - 18 out of 10, listings. Overall
Consumer Rating. I purchased this car new in 99, and have had very very little problems with it
since. It now has k miles and still drives pretty close to new. I live in New England and this car
has gone through some of the worst winters you could imagine It still has the origanal engine,
tranny, struts, starter, alternator, exhaust and steering components. I believe if I had lived in the
south I would not of had to replace much of anything at all rust has had me replace the brake
lines and fuel tank. Aside from that, the only repairs made were; a ball joint, tie rod, evap
solenoid and vtec solenoid. Read more. Read less. Sign Up. Thank you for visiting the
LeatherSeats. Our high standards of customer service before and after the sale have earned us
a name that is well-known and well-trusted across the Accord community. Unlike other
companies on the web, our leather interiors are designed with the do-it-yourselfer in mind so
our warranty is honored whether you install the Accord leather interior yourself or take it to a
local upholstery shop. You can find these two-tone styles below in the Pattern Archive section
below. If you cannot find a pattern that matches what you are looking for then just call us and

let us know what you are wanting. We will do our best to put together a custom Accord leather
auto upholstery package that is exactly what you are looking for. However, pattern changes are
fairly expensive depending on the complexity of the design. All pattern changes inquiries will go
through our bespoke project manager. Anything you can design, we will do our best to build.
Our Honda Accord leather seats are made with top grain, vat dyed, automotive grade leather
hides, and are finished in a European style, milled pebble. Our auto upholstery grade leather
hides are normally thicker than the OEM leather hides and therefore hold a lot more of the
moisture in to keep your leather seats soft and supple for years to come. We use this same
automotive grade hides for all our Accord leather seats so if you are looking for, not only Honda
Accord leather seats, but also raw materials to complete the restoration or customization of
your interior then we have what you need. We want to be your one stop shop for all your custom
Accord leather interior products. We also offer an option to upgrade the quality of the leather
used in your new interior package. The upgrade leather line is referred to as the Ecstasy
Collection and is a full line of top quality FULL Grain Italian aniline dyed protected automotive
leathers. All Ecstasy leather hides are a finished using only grade A Brahma Bull gull grain
crusts. The manufacturing process uses a fully protected aniline finish with a final layer of color
pigment to ensure color consistency throughout the hide. As of now we are only offering the
Ecstasy leather upgrade on all of our local custom interior fabrication jobs as well as a selected
number of our production leather kit patterns. Also, the Ecstasy leather colors line is somewhat
limited If you are interested in more information or a price quote for your Honda Accord Ecstasy
leather interior then please give us a call or click the Build Your Own Interior button above. One
of our most asked question after "What does this company sell? This leather interior installation
guide should answer many general questions concerning installation as well as give you a very
good idea of what is involved in the installation of our Accord leather seat kits. You can also
access our LeatherSeats section of our website which holds the general installation guide as
well as a lot of other tips and tricks that a do-it-yourself would find helpful with their first install.
Our sales staff has extensive training on all of our products and should be able to answer or
find the answer to any question you might have. Thank you for visiting LeatherSeats. Pattern
Archive. Two-Tone Combo. Two-Tone Body. Two-Tone Centers. Two-Tone Facings. Two-Tone
Inserts. This page is for personal, non-commercial use. We get it. Ads can be annoying. But ads
are also how we keep the garage doors open and the lights on here at Autoblog - and keep our
stories free for you and for everyone. And free is good, right? If you'd be so kind as to allow our
site, we promise to keep bringing you great content. Thanks for that. And thanks for reading
Autoblog. Pricing Specs Equipment. Interior Front head room 38 " Rear head room 37 " Front
shoulder room 56 " Rear shoulder room 55 " Front hip room 52 " Rear hip room 46 " Front leg
room Maximum cargo capacity Standard seating 5 Exterior Length Fuel Fuel tank capacity
Torque rpm 4, Drive type front-wheel Turning radius Research Another Vehicle. We notice
you're using an ad blocker. Please consider allowing Autoblog. Allow Us! Here's how to disable
adblocking on our site. Click on the icon for your Adblocker in your browser. A drop down
menu will appear. Select the option to run ads for autoblog. The exact text will differ depending
on the actual application you have running. Refresh the Autoblog page you were viewing. Hey
again! You still haven't turned off your adblocker or allowed our site. It only takes a few
seconds. You must be logged in to perform that action. You must have JavaScript enabled to
experience the new Autoblog. Please follow the instructions below to enable JavaScript in your
browser. By choosing this color:. Cancel Change Color. By choosing this option:. Cancel
Confirm. Updating Configuration Honda Accord Drain Plug Washer. Honda Accord Wiper Blade.
Honda Accord Cabin Air Filter. Honda Accord Air Filter. Honda Accord Headlight. Honda Accord
Catalytic Converter. Honda Accord Car Batteries. Honda Accord Battery Cable. Honda Accord
Brake Pad Set. Honda Accord Lug Nuts. Honda Accord Axle Shaft. Honda Accord Brake Disc.
Honda Accord Steering Wheel. Honda Accord Wheel Bearing. Honda Accord Power Steering
Hose. Honda Accord Shift Cable. Honda Accord Oil Filter. Honda Accord Torque Converter.
Honda Accord Valve Stem Seal. Honda Accord Oxygen Sensor. Honda Accord Alternator.
Honda Accord Valve Cover Gasket. Honda Accord Power Steering Pump. Honda Accord Timing
Belt. Honda Accord Emblem. Honda Accord Sun Visor. Honda Accord Mirror Cover. Honda
Accord Power Window Switch. Honda Accord Bumper. Honda Accord Car Mirror. Honda Accord
Armrest. Honda Accord Grille. Honda Accord Door Lock Actuator. Honda Accord Windshield.
Honda Accord Trunk Latch. Honda Accord Engine Cover. Honda Accord Door Latch Cable.
Honda Accord Window Regulator. Honda Accord Door Lock Cylinder. Honda Accord
Wheelhouse. Honda Accord Fog Light. Honda Accord Spoiler. Honda Accord Mud Flaps. Honda
Accord Ashtray. Honda Accord Cigarette Lighter. Honda Accord Interior Trim. Honda Accord
Seat Cover. Honda Accord Floor Mats. Honda Accord Steering Wheel Cover. Honda Accord
Shift Knob. Honda Accord Protection Package. Honda Accord Splash Guards. Honda Accord

Car Cover. Honda Accord Nose Mask. Honda Accord Body Side Molding. Honda Accord Deck
Lid Spoiler. Honda Accord Door Edge Film. Honda Accord Moonroof Visor. Honda Accord Roof
Rack. Honda Accord Alloy Wheels. Honda Accord Fog Lights. Honda Accord Security System.
Honda Accord Rear View Camera. Honda Accord Air Conditioner. Honda Accord Engine Block
Heater. Honda Accord CD Changer. Honda Accord Back Up Sensors. Honda Accord Bike
Attachment. Honda Accord MP3 Player. Honda Accord Adapter Harness. Shop for Honda
Accord Parts. Other Popular Honda Accord Accessories. When the first Honda Accord was
released in to Japanese market, it was a 3-door hatchback to replace the Honda Then since , its
4-door sedan has been one of the best-selling cars in the United States. Until now, Honda
Accord has gone through nine generations. The eighth generation Honda Accord made its
debut at North American market for the model year in It was powered by engines varying from 2.
The ninth generation Honda Accord present went on sale in in United States. And besides the
trim levels carried over from previous generation, it adds Sport and Touring trim levels as well
as an Accord Plug-in Hybrid. Available powertrains are 2. When Honda Accord reached at about
10, mileages, many problems start to find it according to Accord owners. For your Honda
Accord's long lifespan, you had better know these: First, transmission slipping and jerking or
complete failure. Honda Accord drivers complained at CarComplaints. Some even said that the
faster they drove the harder Accord shifted. And these symptoms often happen when the
Accord reached at about 10, miles. If you notice that your Accor is suffering from hard shifting
and could hear grinding noises from underneath the vehicle, then transfer case seal, clutch
slippage, transmission pan and valve body need a thorough inspection. Second, engine and
braking went wrong. Engine as the heart of a vehicle would experience performance reducing,
hard starting, loss of power when acceleration or lower fuel efficiency. And these phenomena
just happen to Honda Accord. Generally speaking, when the Check Engine Light in the vehicle
is illuminated, the Accord air filter, oi filter, oxygen sensor and valve cover gasket should be
checked. As for braking failure in Honda Accord, you should keep a close eye on the brake pad
set and brake disc. Unluckily, a Honda Accord with long life expectancy needs lots of time and
energy to be devoted to in maintaining. And electrical auto parts in it also belong to
easy-to-go-wear components due to long-term exposure to repeated usage. Door lock actuator,
for example, is responsible for locking and unlocking power door so that you can enter in
conveniently and prevent from being stolen. It could wear out as accumulation of usage times.
So could the power window switch. And cabin air filter, wiper blade and emblem also should be
serviced regularly. It carries a vast and user-friendly catalog of genuine Honda Accord auto
parts. All OEM Accord parts from here are covered by the manufacturer's warranty, so quality,
reliability and durability are not any concern. And hassle-free return policy and fastest delivery
service could guarantee you a most satisfying shopping experience! Select Year for Honda
Accord Parts. Our Customers Reviews. Award Winning Customer Service. Skip to main content.
Email to friends Share on Facebook - opens in a new window or tab Share on Twitter - opens in
a new window or tab Share on Pinterest - opens in a new window or tab. Add to Watchlist.
People who viewed this item also viewed. Showing Slide 1 of 1 - Carousel. Check if this part fits
your vehicle. Contact the seller. Picture Information. Mouse over to Zoom - Click to enlarge. Get
the item you ordered or get your money back. Learn more - eBay Money Back Guarantee opens in new window or tab. Seller information columbusauto Contact seller. Visit store. See
other items More See all. Item Information Condition:. Sign in to check out Check out as guest.
Make Offer. Resume making your offer , if the page does not update immediately. Add to
Watchlist Remove from watch list. Watch list is full. Longtime Member. Fast and safe Shipping.
This amount is subject to change until you make payment. For additional information, see the
Global Shipping Program terms and conditions - opens in a new window or tab. Item location:.
Waterford, New York, United States. Ships to:. United States and many other countries See
details. For additional information, see the Global Shipping Program terms and conditions opens in a new window or tab This amount includes applicable customs duties, taxes,
brokerage and other fees. Estimated between Fri. Delivery times may vary, especially during
peak periods. Any international shipping and import charges are paid in part to Pitney Bowes
Inc. Learn More - opens in a new window or tab International shipping and import charges paid
to Pitney Bowes Inc. Learn More - opens in a new window or tab Any international shipping and
import charges are paid in part to Pitney Bowes Inc. Learn More - opens in a new window or tab
Any international shipping is paid in part to Pitney Bowes Inc. Learn More - opens in a new
window or tab. Sponsored items from this seller. Showing Slide 1 of 2 - Carousel. Report item opens in a new window or tab. This translation tool is for your convenience only. The accuracy
and accessibility of the resulting translation is not guaranteed. Note: The accuracy and
accessibility of the resulting translation is not guaranteed. Seller assumes all responsibility for
this listing. Categories eBay Motors Consumer Electronics. Shipping and handling. This item

will ship to Ukraine , but the seller has not specified shipping options. Contact the seller - opens
in a new window or tab and request a shipping method to your location. Shipping cost cannot
be calculated. Please enter a valid ZIP Code. No additional import charges at delivery! This item
will be shipped through the Global Shipping Program and includes international tracking. Learn
more - opens in a new window or tab. There are 1 items available. Please enter a number less
than or equal to 1. Select a valid country. Please enter 5 or 9 numbers for the ZIP Code.
Domestic handling time. Taxes may be applicable at checkout. Learn more. Return policy. No
returns or exchanges, but item is covered by the eBay Money Back Guarantee - opens in a new
window or tab. Payment details. Payment methods. Back to home page Return to top. Back to
home page. Listed in category:. Email to friends Share on Facebook - opens in a new window or
tab Share on Twitter - opens in a new window or tab Share on Pinterest - opens in a new window
or tab Add to Watchlist. Image not available Photos not available for this variation. International
Priority Shipping. Replacing your original factory-installed cloth seats with a custom-designed
leather interior from Katzkin will change the look, feel and resale value of your vehicle. The
Honda Accord has been setting the bar for midsize sedans for decades and it still is. This car is
the epitome of reliability and also comes with a great interior and exterior. An easy way to
improve your daily drive is by adding custom Honda Accord leather seats by Katzkin. Our
leather lasts long and looks great. One of the most dependable cars in America, the Honda
Accord, deserves an interior that gives you that same peace of mind. Replacing your original
factory-installed cloth seats with a custom-designed leather interior from Katzkin will change
the look, feel, and resale value of your car. Katzkin interiors are NOT seat covers. If you need
Honda Accord seat covers then take a look at our custom interiors. Looking for a red interior?
We can do that for you! Maybe a two-tone leather seat is more your style. One reason so many
people choose Katzkin instead of the manufacturer is that we have so many Accord leather
options for them to pick from. We offer a choice of over colors and materials including black ,
red , white , and blue with multiple trim options. We can make your leather seats look just the
want. If you want a simple, single-tone look, we can obviously do that for you and so much
more. We can add custom perforation, piping, stitching including TekStitch, embroidery,
embossing, and two-tone. We also have a huge variety of Accord seat materials to choose from.
A few of our seat options include suedezkin, Tuscany leather, Katzkin XT, alligator, and a whole
lot more. If you need help picking designing your new Accord interior, our installers are experts
at helping you know what looks great and will give you helpful advice. In addition to being able
to add high-quality, custom leather to a whole host of model years, we can also work on
virtually any Accord trim. One reason so many people love Katzkin is that the installation
process is so easy and convenient. We can typically install your custom new Accord leather
seats within just 24 hours. Plus, we have installers all over the country. For people that live in
the south, we have a lot of installers including such cities as Atlanta , Tampa , Nashville , and
Charlotte. Last but not least, Texas. There are a lot of reasons to replace your cloth seats with
Katzkin leather in your car: easier to clean, myriad design options, longer-lasting, etc. Another
great reason is that we stand behind all our work. We guarantee all of our work, products, and
materials so you can rest assured that your new Accord leather upholstery is going to last. The
warranty is good for three years or 36, miles, whichever comes first. When you buy virtually
anything nowadays, you want to see the reviews first. This is even more true on bigger
purchases such as leather seats for your Honda. At Katzkin, we have thousands of reviews and
an almost 5-star rating overall. What is Automotive upholstery Contact. Start Here. Seat Options
One reason so many people choose Katzkin instead of the manufacturer is that we have so
many Accord leather options for them to pick from. Locations One reason so many people love
Katzkin is that the installation process is so easy and convenient. Warranty There are a lot of
reasons to replace your cloth seats with Katzkin leather in your car: easier to clean, myriad
design options, longer-lasting, etc. Reviews When you buy virtually anything nowadays, you
want to see the reviews first. Choose Your Design. What Our Customers Are Saying. The
monthly payment is based on the price of this vehicle assuming it is financed. If you choose to
lease, you can also use the payment calculator to determine your lease terms. Unlike other
websites and magazines, our ratings are not based solely on a singular road test, but rather a
more encompassing batch of criteria: quality, safety, comfort, performance, fuel economy,
reliability history and value. When comparing vehicles using our Rating System, it's important
to note that the rating earned by each vehicle correlates only to the models within its class.
Only the most exceptional vehicles achieve this rating. Very good and close to being the best
vehicle in its class. Decent, but not quite the best. Often affordable, but lacking key features
found in vehicles of the same class. Not recommended, and lacking attributes a car buyer would
come to expect for the price. Below are all exterior and interior colors for the Honda Accord.
Colors generally differ by style. We have partnered with trusted dealers in your area to give you

a great price on the new Honda Accord. This is how it works:. We have information you must
know before you buy the Accord. We want to send it to you, along with other pricing insights. I
agree to receive emails from CarsDirect. I understand that I can unsubscribe at any time. We will
not spam you, and will never sell your email. Privacy Policy. Saved Vehicles 0 Saved Searches
0. Cars Direct. Honda Accord Honda Accord Colors. Est Monthly Loan. Incentives Incentives
that help lower the selling price of a vehicle. Money Factor Represents the interest charged on a
lease. May require top-tier credit to qualify for the best rates. Get Custom Lease Quote Reset.
You can interpret our ratings in the following way: 5-Star: Outstanding vehicle. Simply does not
deserve to be on the road. Buying With CarsDirect We have partnered with trusted dealers in
your area to give you a great price on the new Honda Accord. Use the CarsDirect Target Price
as a tool in your negotiation. The dealer will help you with financing or leasing, as well as
trade-in options. New Car Quick Quote Honda. Please select a model accord. Get Your Price.
Insider Information We have information you must know before you buy the Accord. Your Email
Submit. Thank you. You are now subscribed to our Pricing Insider updates. You have no vehicle
information saved in your Honda Owners account. Vehicle Specifications. Print Specs. Back to
top. Type: Aluminum Alloy: In-Line - 4. Displacement liters : 2. Torque lb. Compression Ratio: 9.
Type: Front-Wheel Drive. Manual Transmission: 5-Speed. Automatic Transmission: 4-Speed
available. Body Type: Unit Body. Stabilizer Bar mm. Turning Diameter, Curb-to-Curb ft. Wheels:
15" Alloy. Spare Tire: Compact. Headroom in. Legroom in. Shoulder Room in. Hiproom in. Cargo
Volume cu. Passenger Volume cu. Wheelbase in. Length in. Height in. Width in. Track in. Curb
Weight lbs. Fuel gal. Driver's and Front Passenger's Airbags. Driver's Seat Adjustable Lumbar
Support. Power Door Locks. Cruise Control. Air Conditioning. Map Lights. Beverage Holders,
Front and Rear. Sunglass Holder. Adjustable Steering Column. Remote Fuel Filler Door Release.
Electronic Remote Trunk Release. Cargo Area Light. Coin Box. Rear-Seat Heater Ducts. Driver's
and Passenger's Illuminated Vanity Mirrors. Quartz Digital Clock. Trunk Cargo Net. Maintenance
Interval Indicator. Integrated Rear Window Antenna. Body-Colored Door Handles. Body-Colored
Dual Power Mirrors. Alloy Wheels: 15". Body-Colored Impact-Absorbing Bumpers. Steering
Type: Variable-Assist Power. Interior Passenger Volume cu. Sunglasses Holder. Trunk Cargo
Net: Accessory. Type: V Displacement liters : 3. Horsepower rpm SAE net : Wheels: 16" Alloy.
Leather-Wrapped Steering Wheel. Wood-Grain Interior Trim. Automatic Climate Control.
Steering Wheel-Mounted Audio Controls. Alloy Wheels: 16". Leather-Wrapped Steering Wheel:
Accessory. Wood-Grain Interior Trim: Accessory. Alloy Wheels: Accessory. Multi-Reflector
Halogen Headlights. Choose a Year and Model to View YEAR MODEL. Your question might be
answered by sellers, manufacturers, or customers who bought this product. Please make sure
that you are posting in the form of a question. Please enter a question. Dash Kit is a great
interior add-on to your car. It gives your car a luxury as well as sporty look. We use latest Laser
technology to give you a high quality product and precision on the market. All products are
made from a high quality materials with 3M double sided backing tape. Scratch and UV resistant
finish. All parts will perfectly fit your dashboard. Skip to main content. Only 2 left in stock order soon. Qty: 1 2 Qty: 1. Add to Cart. Secure transaction. Your transaction is secure. We
work hard to protect your security and privacy. Our payment security system encrypts your
information during transmission. Learn more. Ships from. American Dash. Sold by. Brand:
Honda. This fits your. Customers also viewed these products. Page 1 of 1 Start over Page 1 of 1.
Previous page. Next page. Compare with similar items. Register a free business account. Have a
question? There was a problem completing your request. Please try your search again later.
Product information Technical Details. Would you like to tell us about a lower price? See
questions and answers. Customer reviews. How are ratings calculated? Instead, our system
considers things like how recent a review is and if the reviewer bought the item on Amazon. It
also analyzes reviews to verify trustworthiness. Top reviews Most recent Top reviews. Top
review from the United States. There was a problem filtering reviews right now. Please try again
later. See all reviews. There's a problem loading this menu right now. Learn more about Amazon
Prime. Get free delivery with Amazon Prime. Back to top. Get to Know Us. Amazon Payment
Products. English Choose a language for shopping. Amazon Music Stream millions of songs.
Amazon Advertising Find, attract, and engage customers. Amazon Drive Cloud storage from
Amazon. Alexa Actionable Analytics for the Web. Sell on Amazon Start a Selling Account.
AmazonGlobal Ship Orders Internationally. Amazon Rapids Fun stories for kids on the go.
ComiXology Thousands of Digital Comics. DPReview Digital Photography. East Dane Designer
Men's Fashion. Shopbop Designer Fashion Brands. Deals and Shenanigans. Ring Smart Home
Security Systems. PillPack Pharmacy Simplified. Amazon Renewed Like-new products you can
trust. Amazon Second Chance Pass it on, trade it in, give it a second life. You have no vehicle
information saved in your Honda Owners account. Vehicle Specifications. Print Specs. Back to
top. Type: Aluminum Alloy: In-Line Displacement liters : 2. Horsepower rpm SAE net : Torque lb.

Compression Ratio: 8. Type: Front-Wheel Drive. Manual Transmission: 5-Speed. Automatic
Transmission: 4-Speed available. Body Type: Unit Body. Stabilizer Bar mm. Turning Diameter,
Curb-to-Curb ft. Spare Tire: Compact. Headroom in. Legroom in. Shoulder Room in. Hiproom in.
Cargo Volume cu. Passenger Volume cu. Wheelbase in. Length in. Height in. Width in. Track in.
Curb Weight lbs. Fuel gal. Driver's and Front Passenger's Airbags. Leather-Wrapped Steering
Wheel: Accessory. Wood-Grain Interior Trim: Accessory. Air Conditioning: Accessory.
Beverage Holders, Front and Rear: Front. Adjustable Steering Column. Adjustable Front Seat
Belt Anchors. Fold-Down Rear
toyota yaris hybrid manual
2002 jeep liberty sport 4x4
grandprix 2015
Seatback with Lock. Remote Fuel Filler Door Release. Electronic Remote Trunk Release. Cargo
Area Light. Coin Box. Driver's and Passenger's Vanity Mirrors. Rear-Seat Heater Ducts. Quartz
Digital Clock. Maintenance Interval Indicator. Integrated Rear Window Antenna. Dual Manual
Remote-Operated Mirrors. Alloy Wheels: Accessory. Multi-Reflector Halogen Headlights. Body
Side Moulding. Body-Colored Impact-Absorbing Bumpers. Compression Ratio: 9. Wheels: 15"
Alloy. Driver's Seat Adjustable Lumbar Support. Power Door Locks. Cruise Control. Air
Conditioning. Map Lights. Beverage Holders, Front and Rear. Sunglass Holder. Driver's and
Passenger's Vanity Mirrors: Illuminated. Body-Colored Door Handles. Body-Colored Dual Power
Mirrors. Alloy Wheels. Body Side Moulding: Body-Colored. Type: V Displacement liters : 3.
Leather-Wrapped Steering Wheel. Wood-Grain Interior Trim. Air Conditioning: Automatic
Climate Control. Steering Wheel-Mounted Audio Controls. Choose a Year and Model to View
YEAR MODEL.

